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I am thrilled to hear that New York City is on track to fully open again on July 1. This
is great news for our local economy as more people will be able to support our local
businesses since our restaurants, bars, offices, stores and shops, and other
businesses and facilities will be able to have 100% capacity. This will also go a long
way in putting thousands of New Yorkers back to work. I applaud the Mayor for
following the science and making this decision. While we are seeing our COVID-19
numbers steadily on the decline, we must continue to get vaccinated if you haven’t
already, and stay on top of keeping COVID at bay by washing your hands and
wearing masks indoors when it makes sense as we do not want the virus or any of
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its variants to gain another foothold in the city and begin to spread again.


